
8th November 2019 
 
 

Y4 Visit to Liverpool World Museum – Ancient Greece – Mythe & Monsters 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Y4 will be visiting the Liverpool World Museum, on Wednesday 4th December as part of this 
terms topic on Ancient Greece. We have booked a learning session in which pupils will be introduced 
to the principal gods, goddesses and heroes of Greek legend. They will discover that much like 
humans today they had fierce family feuds, travelled abroad on bold adventures, and celebrated 
their successes with big parties! Pupils will also discover some of the great Greek heroes that battled 
with fearsome monsters and composite creatures. The session is supported by a variety of replica 
props, costumes, artistic interpretations and digital resources. Pupils will be encouraged to take part 
in dressing up, role-play and a team game. 
 

Children must be in school on time as the mini-buses will be leaving promptly at 9.00am; we 
will return to school at normal home time.  If your child suffers from travel sickness, please could 
you send in a named envelope a tablet for the return journey. Uniform must be worn. 

          
 Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for children entitled to free school 
meals only, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a named plastic bag so all 
rubbish can be disposed of. 
 
 We are asking for a donation of £4.00 towards the cost of the workshop. Please could you 
return the slip to school by Friday 22nd November. 
 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Firminger. 
Y4 Class Teacher.  
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for _________________________________in year 4 to visit the Liverpool World 
Museum on Wednesday 4th December  
 
I enclose a donation of £4.00 towards the cost of the workshop. 
 
____________________Signed.      Contact Number ______________________ 


